
Line-by-Line/Field-bv-Field Justification 

Line(sVField(s) 

Schedule 2 
Page 1 of 1 
Lines 1- 26, Column E 

Schedule 5 
Page 1 of 6 
Lines 14-78, Columns A-E 

Schedule 5 
Page 2 of 6 
Lines 14-41. Columns A-E 
Lines 43-78, Columns A-E 

Schedule 5 
Page 3 of 6 
Lines 14-6 1, Columns A-E 
Lines 63-78, Columns A-E 

Schedule 5 
Page 4 of 6 
Lines 14-66, Columns A-E 
Lines 65-78, Columns A-E 

COM - 
ECR 1 
GCL J- 
QPC - 
XCP - 
ssc - 
SGA - 
ADM - 
CLK II 

EXHIBIT C 

Justification 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to section 
366.093(3)(a), (d) and (e), Florida 
Statutes. The basis for this information 
being designated as confidential is more 
fully set forth in paragraphs 1 and 2. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to section 
366.093(3)(a), (d) and (e), Florida 
Statutes. The basis for this information 
being designated as confidential is more 
fully set forth in paragraphs 1 and 2. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to section 
366.093(3)(a), (d) and (e), Florida 
Statutes. The basis for this information 
being designated as confidential is more 
fully set forth in paragraphs 1 and 2. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to section 
366.093(3)(a), (d) and (e), Florida 
Statutes. The basis for this information 
being designated as confidential is more 
fully set forth in paragraphs 1 and 2. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to section 
366.093(3)(a), (d) and (e), Florida 
Statutes. The basis for this information 
being designated as confidential is more 
fully set forth in paragraphs 1 and 2. 
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Schedule 5 
Page 5 of 5 
Lines 14-58, Columns A-E 
Lines 60-78, Columns A-E 

Schedule 5 
Page 6 of 6 
Lines 14-61, Columns A-E 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to section 
366.093(3)(a), (d) and (e), Florida 
Statutes. The basis for this information 
being designated as confidential is more 
fully set forth in paragraphs 1 and 2. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to section 
366.093(3)(a), (d) and (e), Florida 
Statutes. The basis for this information 
being designated as confidential is more 
fully set forth in paragraphs 1 and 2. 


